Minutes of
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board
September 9, 2010

Present: Bill Takacs, Chairman; Jeff Markley, Township Trustee; Rob Arnold; Ted Seliga;
Greg Marous, Road Department and Linda Zimmerman, Secretary

Mr. Takacs called the special meeting to order at 3:30 P.M. at Evergreen Cemetery,
Chagrin Falls, Ohio.

The board met with Mr. Rob Arnold, Cemetery Sexton for the Village of Chagrin Falls to
examine the columbarium that was built at Evergreen Cemetery. Mr. Arnold demonstrated the
opening and closing of the niches and explained the interior of the columbarium regarding the
thickness of the panels. The board was in agreement that the niche size should be larger in depth
to accommodate the ceramic urns provided by the funeral homes versus the standard smaller
urns and discussed whether the inside should be polished or not.

Mr. Marous reported that he secured 300 flags for the cemetery via a donation and he
spoke with the Gurd family regarding the pre-existing verbal agreement and that a written
agreement will be forthcoming. He also noted that the road superintendent will be hiring
Pavement Technology to perform reclamite on various township roads and the cemetery roads
will be included in that work.

Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 4:13
P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda L. Zimmerman
Secretary to Cemetery Board
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